' SHREE CONSTRUCTION

To

The Authority
WBRERA
West Bengal
Kolkata

Sub: Declaration of not requiring Fire NOC

Dear Sir,

This is to inform you that our project “Shree Heights” does not require NOC for Fire Clearance, as it is below the specified limit.

Thanking you,

Tanusree Dutta
Shree Construction
West Bengal

Date: 8th April, 2024

62/64, Haripada Dutta Lane, Kol-33
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